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PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
Prior to the submission of applications for federal and special funds, the 
government requires each district to provide an opportunity for the public to 
comment. Input on the 2018-2019 applications is being sought from citizens, 
parents, educators, and other interested parties. Applications are being 
processed for these grants. 
 
 

 

 
 


